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Principal's Message
Dear Terra Nova families,


I hope you enjoyed a happy and joyous winter break.


As we return to school, we are faced with the next phase of the COVID-19 pandemic; the Omicron
variant, which has caused an alarming spike of cases, including many from within the Terra Nova
community.


At Terra Nova, we have seen an increase in the number of students who are absent from school. Some
of these absences are due to positive cases while others are not. We follow up on every report of a
possible positive case and will continue to notify our students, families and staff of close contacts.
Families will continue to be informed of any change and updates and can visit the district’s Covid
response page.


I wish I could say more about what the future holds but unfortunately I don’t have a crystal ball. I
share in the renewed concern but I remain committed to your students and our community, as does
the entire Terra Nova staff. We encourage the following advice from the CDPH to stay safe and
healthy including:

Get Vaccinated & Boosted
Wear Masks

Please remind your student that masks are required in all indoor spaces on campus,
including the restroom, locker room and cafeteria (when not actively eating or drinking).
For our athletes, masks are required when not involved in heavy exertion

Get Tested
Testing is available to our students on campus every Thursday from 8 to 2pm in Room N209.
To register for COVID testing at school, click this link or go to https://tinyurl.com/4vpp9zk2
(you only need to register once).

Results will be available 24 to 48 hours after sample collection
Testing is at no cost to the individual
Insurance information does not need to be provided. When asked, you may fill in your
insurance information, or you may select that you choose not to provide this
information.

You can also find other COVID testing options by visiting SMCGOV.ORG or you may also
contact your personal physician for additional testing options.

Stay Home if Sick
Students are encouraged to stay home when feeling unwell or experiencing any symptoms
associated with COVID & stay connected through Google classroom

https://www.juhsd.net/domain/590
https://home.color.com/covid/sign-up/start?partner=41689244137535students
https://tinyurl.com/4vpp9zk2
https://www.smcgov.org/testing


We will continue to send students home who are reporting feeling unwell or display
symptoms



The Terra Nova community is resilient and compassionate. We will make it through this next phase
together.


Thank you for your continued support and patience.


Megan Carey
Principal


FLEX Time
Flex Time will resume next week.


Students are asked to sign up for a spot by end of Friday for Tuesday Flex and by end of Tuesday for
Thursday Flex.


Students who don't sign up for a spot will be automatically scheduled into a Flex location.

At-Home COVID Test Kits
At-home COVID test kits were distributed to all students in their 6th period class on Monday. If your
student was absent, you can pick up their kit from the main office from 8-3pm.


Every student is eligible for 1 kit. Unfortunately we don't have enough to provide additional kits to
families. Kits are not available for students participating in our remote learning program.

On Campus COVID Testing for Students
On campus COVID testing is available to students every Thursday from 8-2pm in Room N209.


To register for COVID testing at school, click this link or go to https://tinyurl.com/4vpp9zk2 (you only
need to register once).

Results will be available 24 to 48 hours after sample collection
Testing is at no cost to the individual
Insurance information does not need to be provided. When asked, you may fill in your
insurance information, or you may select that you choose not to provide this information.



You can also find other COVID testing options by visiting SMCGOV.ORG or you may also contact your

https://home.color.com/covid/sign-up/start?partner=41689244137535students
https://tinyurl.com/4vpp9zk2
https://www.smcgov.org/testing


School Safety Reminders
Food delivery services like “DoorDash”, “UberEats”, “GrubHub” are
prohibited for all students.


We ask that lunches and other miscellaneous items like sports
equipment are dropped off at the Main Office for distribution and
pick-up. Please do not arrange to meet your student in parking lots
or other locations on campus.


These services are disruptive to school operations and pose severe
security concerns.

Winter Season
Our winter sports season is continuing. Games are listed on our school calendar. Any changes to the
schedule will be updated on our calendar and shared as quickly as possible.

https://s.smore.com/u/022a/e2c4ac70e70fa81ce3b1a574f55c6419.jpeg






Outdoor Education Cabin Leaders Opportunity










